
Illinois Prairie Weavers Guild - 2012 Challenge

“Fear Factor Weaving!”
Is there a technique or a fiber or an item that
you’ve always wanted to weave... but haven’t

dared?
Embrace your fears this year, and for our 2012
challenge: weave something that you’ve never

done before!

Up the challenge by using one of the 3R’s:
Reduce your stash

Reuse something from an unfinished project
Recycle something from a completed project

Present your project at the December 2012 meeting, telling us:

What were your ABCs?
(A=Purpose, B=Learning Goal, C=Personal Challenge)

What did you learn?
What would you do differently next time?

P.S.  Everything in a Challenge is completely optional, meant only to inspire and 
challenge you in your personal journey as a weaver!  So accept whatever parts of the 

challenge you wish and feel free to ignore the rest!

Good Luck and Happy Weaving!!!


